
Parent Support Group Meeting

May 8  th   2019, Minutes  

Present: Jenny Schroeder, Sandy Warmerdam, Jana Chrisp, Allison 
Greenwood, Marianna MacNeill, Danielle Fonseca

Approval of last meeting minutes: Approved by Marianna and seconded
by Jana.

Reports: Council: Still working on the budget.

Gaming: We have to make sure we spend all the gaming money we 
raised this year and between jerseys, busing and movie day with a few 
others we should be able to use it up.

Treasurer: Jana has outlined our monthly bank balances, all of our 
fundraisers, and where we are, covering our year end parties.

School: Ness Lake has offered all of our students a free summer camp 
this year. Family fun night was a great success and well attended by the 
school community. Watch for our school on Quiz Me this fall, all tapings
are now complete. All classes participated in and took turns leading our
Holy Thursday retreat. Everyone did a beautiful job and helped bring 
the focus on the true importance of Holy Week. Michael Mitchel 
performed on April 24th, sang and performed for all the students for 
over an hour. April 26th was Jump rope for heart, students collected 
donations for the Heart and stroke foundation. Our last pancake 
breakfast of the year was May 1. All proceeds are donated to the 
Rainbows program. Grade 2-7 participated in relays on May 3rd. First 
Communion Mass was May 5th. Grade 1 and 4 are doing swimming 
lessons during the month of May. Teachers are participating in an 
inquiry based ProD day on May 17th.

Ongoing business: Family Fun Night we made $1080.00. 



Teachers gifts: Jenny is going to give them a restaurant GC and a really 
nice engraved coffee thermos. 

Sports day: Jenny has rented the bouncy castles, Angela offered to do 
the lunch and get the ice cream. We just need to get a bbq.

May Calendar: Sales went well. Everyone seemed to like the prizes. 
Should we do it every year or every other year? Try a 50/50 raffle?

Spring flowers: Really great sales and we will stick with Hunnifords next 
year. We will try to go with more variety if we can.

Fun Food Friday: Sandy and Robyn are going to take over next year with
Heather to still answer any questions they have. We will put smaller 
orders like 1 month at a time. Outstanding payments will need to be 
paid to place another order. 

New Business: Concession for track on June 6th. We will put in to do it. 
Need volunteers.

Finalize the fundraisers in june.

Next meeting June 12th.

Meeting Adjournment 8:25pm


